
. 
. Nueces County Housing Assistance, Inc. 

3105 Leopard, Suite I Corpus Christi, Texas 78408 

April 16, 1986 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1315 Bright 
Corpus Christi, TX 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

512/883-7201 

You are cordially invited to attend a Grand Opening and 
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony for the Palacio Residencial 202 Project 
for the elderly. 

The ceremony will be held at 10 a .m. on Monday, April 28, 
1986, at 1757 Gollihar Road, Corpus Christi, Texas. 

If you are unable to attend, could you please send a 
representative from your office. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Aguilar 
NCHA Board Secretary/Treasurer 

RA:se 

RSVP: Sylvia at (512) 883-7201, ext. 37 

"Providing housing for the elderly" 


